Eduardo De Oliveira

From: oireachtasliaison <oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie>

Sent: Friday 20 December 2024 16:36

To: LUPT - Central Management Unit

Subject: Re: Item 85376 December 2024 Lucan, Palmerstown and North Clondalkin ACM -
FAO Susan Sinclair

Attachments: Item 85376 - NTA Ref 60 bus route.pdf

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Ms Sinclair,

| refer to your correspondence dated 18" December regarding a motion that was passed at the December meeting
of the Lucan, Palmerstown and North Clondalkin Area Committee. | have attached a copy of your correspondence
for ease of reference.

We have no current plans to increase the frequency of route 60. Capacity is currently considered sufficient to match
the demand. Notwithstanding this, we will ask the operator to carry out further checks regarding current capacity
and demand and revert back to us with their findings.

| trust that the above is of assistance.

Yours Sincerely,

Richard Kelly

NTA Higher Executive Officer & NTA Oireachtas
Udarss Naisidnta tompair Liaison, Public Affairs Unit
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From: LUPT - Central Management Unit <cmu@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 2:16 PM

To: oireachtasliaison <oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie>

Subject: Item 85376 December 2024 Lucan, Palmerstown and North Clondalkin ACM

You don't often get email from cmu@sdublincoco.ie. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.




To Whom it May Concern,

The elected Councillors in South Dublin County Council are sub-divided into Area Committees who
meet to deal with local issues. One such meeting, the December 2024 Lucan / Palmerstown / North
Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting (ACM) requested that we write to you on foot of the agreed
Motion as per attached letter.

| look forward to your reply which will be circulated to all members and made available to the public
through published minutes.

Kind regards,
Eduardo de Oliveira

Assistant Staff Officer- Central Management Unit

Land Use, Planning and Transport

Tel: 01-4149000 |*e-mail: CMU@sdublincoco.ie

South Dublin County Council - County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24, D24 A3XC

Website: www.sdcc.ie

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee.
Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying,
distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or info@sdublincoco.ie. This message has
been swept by Anti-Virus software.

Is eolas faoi rin an t-eolas atd sa riomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid 6 thaobh an dli de.
Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus désan/dise amhdin an t-eolas. Ni ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a
bheith aige/aici ar an riomhphost seo. Murar duit an riomhphost seo ta nochtadh, céipedil, ddileadh na aon ghniomh
eile a dhéanamh nd aon ghniomh eile a fhagail gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an riomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus
d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Ma fuair tu an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo tri earraid téigh i

dteagmhail, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol i nd le info@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearrai
Frithvireas.




